
March 8, 2023

Dear Superintendent Eberwein and Chair Dunford,

COPACS would like to lend our support to the recent letter from teachers and members
of the Salish Sea Environmental Educators Provincial Specialist Association with
respect to support of coordinated waste reduction initiative plans as well as the inclusion
of overall waste reduction within the SD63 Energy Reduction Plan.

Respectfully,

Megan

COPACS President

CC:
Trustee VanWell
Trustee Dunford
Trustee Elder
Trustee McMurphy
Trustee Silzer
Trustee Vandall
Trustee Hickman
COPACS exec members

BCC:
School PACs and COPACS reps
COPACS Climate Committee members

https://www.saanichschools.ca/sites/default/files/-Files-2023-02/Corresp%20-%20Waste%20and%20Climate%20Plan.pdf
https://eepsa.org/2022/05/salish-sea-place-based-learning-network-victoria-sooke-and-saanich/
https://eepsa.org/2022/05/salish-sea-place-based-learning-network-victoria-sooke-and-saanich/

